
To Whom It May Concern: December 15, 2014

On behalf of the MacArthur Park Neighborhood Council and its stakeholders, we are 
submitting this letter in support of the City's efforts to raise the minimum wage and 
urge the City to adopt a comprehensive policy, developed by LAANE and other 
community groups, that includes strong wage enforcement, paid sick leave and 
a clear path to $15 per hour for workers. As one of the poorest areas in the City, 
MacArthur Park is home to thousands of low income residents who come from around 
the world to experience the American Dream.
We believe that a comprehensive minimum wage policy will help many of our 
stakeholders rise out of poverty and live healthy, productive lives.
The MacArthur Park Neighborhood Council is proud to add our voice to a growing list 
of groifj^sthsupport of a comprehensive minimum wage policy.
If you have anvLquestions, please feel free to contact us (213) 550-6509.

President,
MacArthur Park Neighborhood Council


